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Date: 31 May 2019 
 
Limpopo Premier welcome international trips investigation 
 
The Office of the Premier welcome the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation 
(Hawks) who visited the office this morning to collect evidence on the 
procurement of travelling agency. Whatever they come with will assist the 
Premier to clean whatever corrupt activity that maybe going on. 
 
As the Office we will fully co-operate with them to ensure that no stone is left 
unturned. The Hawks letter of intent is aimed at investigating international travels 
to check if there are any shenanigans. We would like to category put it on record 
that this investigation has nothing to do with Limpopo Connexion.    
 
For media enquiries kindly contact:  
Mr Kenny Mathivha (Premier’s Spokesperson)  
082 450 1331 
mathivhak@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
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